
Ball Boy 

One of our Year 3 pupil’s, Corey 

Common is to be ball boy at the 

Newcastle match on Saturday.  We 

hope you have a great day Corey. 

 

 

Easter Raffle 

Please make sure all raffle tickets 

are in by Monday 3rd April.  

 

Please remember to bring your 

eggs for the competition on 

Thursday morning. 

 

31st  March 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

Red First School Newsletter 

A Request from Reception Class  

Can you please let us have your empty 

cereal boxes for our Easter Crafts.  

Thank you. 
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